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N.C.W.C.A.
Minutes ~ M eeting ~ 11/17/10

Motion to approve minutes from October 6, 2010 - motion - Mike Leonard, 2nd. Bob Bennett
Minutes Approved.
Ed Ramirez handed out User ID Code & password for On-Line Procedure for Recording results
on the NWCA web site.
Laura Maddock - Finance Report: three ( 3 ) scholarships still pending. Information still needed
or Scholarship will closed.
Ken Garcia handed out Raffle Tickets.

Less than 300 Raffles taken ... $300 owed to NCWCA

400 or more taken ... $375 owed to NCWCA

600 or more taken ... $400 owed to NCWCA
If you did not receive raffles, please contact Ken.
Ed stated that all information received from the State is placed on web site and e-mailed to
coaches via Doug Axman . New "Underwear" Rule was mentioned.
Dane Petersen spoke about his photo co. Dane was thanked for his assistance and generosity to
the coaches assoc. and the sport of wrestling.
Dan Mayo - Director of Business Development & Program Services - NWCA. Dan spoke about
the organization and his Live Score Book Software System.
Marcia Haise handed out & explained the procedures for in - season rating of officials.
Bob Bennett asked a question why we do not have a #4 in the rating system.
Answer: to better distinguish when a coach rates an official competent or not.
Marcia informed us that long - time wrestling coach/official, Bob Wigand's wife passed away.
Seth Cook former coach of Carle Place was introduced. He is interested in coach wrestling this
year.
Roy Scott collected forms for any multi - team events or tournaments. He will be assigning
officials to these events. However, your AD still must schedule the event with BOCES.
The following teams did not have forms completed but have a scheduled event with BOCES.
Please turn in a form to Roy Scott if you have not already done so... Long Beach, Mepham, Glen
Cove, South Side, Freeport and Farmingdale.
The Coaches Guide Book will now be a CD. They will be distributed to you shortly.
All coaches watched a presentation from NYSPHSAA on Skin Infections.
Adrianne LaVacca spoke about Weight Certification procedures. Each school received a packet
of information. Explained the procedures & best way to pass hydration. We will certify at a weight
this year - not a weight class. Question about how tenths will be recognized. ( ex. 139.4)
Answer : TBA
Procedures for Hydrostatic Tesating were also explained by Ed.
Request for accepting Qualifying sites ends today ( 11/17 ). We have six ( 6 ).
Please check and pencil in hosting sites for first round ( Fri - 1/28 ) for Duals & NIT.
Novice Tournament will be at Plainedge. Rob Shaver requests that you do not e-mail him.
Registration & weigh - ins will be that morning ( 1/22).
Rules Interpretation Meeting will be Friday - 11/19 @ Hofstra.
Officials handed out Wrestling Rule Book & Guide Book.
Chris Critchley spoke about a legal matter regarding one of his wrestlers. It could affect other
teams that East Meadow wrestles. Further information should be forthcoming.

Submitted by
Doug Axman
11/19/10



